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Raffle tickets make fun gifts that keep the excitement going long after they're
unwrapped, especially when the raffle is for a chance to win two game tickets to
Super Bowl XLVIII at MetLife Stadium in New Jersey on Sunday, Feb. 2, 2014. As an
added benefit, the raffle benefits Tulane University student-athletes and student
community outreach projects.

Football enthusiasts can purchase tickets online now at $100 each. Only 500 raffle
tickets will be sold, and they are going fast.

If raffle tickets are purchased as a gift, a customized certificate announcing the
raffle entry will be sent to the buyer.

The personalized certificate makes an excellent stocking stuffer and a great gift to
get the adrenaline pumping as the regular football season winds down.

The winning ticket will be drawn no later than Jan. 24. Details of the exact time and
location of the drawing will follow, but the winner does not need to be present in
order to claim the prize.

Two Super Bowl tickets will be sent overnight to one lucky Tulane supporter.
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